





ABBEYCLIFFE'S NEWSLETTER

Hello to all our readers! This newsletter contains all news and activities at Abbeycliffe from 1st April to 30th June 2024.

2024 QUARTER 2

CAREHOME.CO.UK **REVIEW**



ELIZABETH - DAUGHTER OF RESIDENT

'My mum has been in Abbeycliffe for a month. The staff have been great in helping Mum settle into her new home. They have treated Mum with respect and care. Mum also enjoys the meals; she said they are good quality. I am very happy Mum has found a good home and she is safe'.

NEW RESIDENTS

We give a big warm welcome to our newest members of the Abbeycliffe family...

We'd like to wish a big happy birthday to...

RESIDENTS BIRTHDAYS

Maggie C - Roy W - David H -Irene B - Wendy J

We hope you enjoyed your birthday celebrations with us.



OUR NEW PIANO HAS ARRIVED!!!

A huge thank you to everyone from Keys Piano School who have raised money to provide 5 lucky care homes around Bolton and Bury with a brandnew piano. We are so very grateful to be chosen and the residents are already enjoying it.



It was also lovely to meet some of the students and hear them play. Thank vou for the instruments and beautiful artwork









ROY W

JOYCE A





Staying with us on Respite







ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS

BURY VETERANS CHOIR

A fantastic afternoon from Peter and his friends for their debut performance at Abbeycliffe.

9[™] APRIL 2024

AFRICAN DRUMMING

A spectacular performance from Matt. Our residents did their best join in and keep up.

1ST APRIL 2024









LADIES DAY AT THE RACES

Hats off to these ladies who decorated their own hats for this years' Grand National.

12[™] APRIL 2024







All the residents gathered round in the lounge to watch the Grand National on TV at 4pm

TRIP TO GOATS GATE PUB

A trip to Goats Gate pub for the Dementia Club afternoon. The entertainment and nibbles went down a treat with our residents and they all had a great time.

16TH APRIL 2024





NATIONAL GARDENING DAY

Unfortunately, the great British weather disallowed us to do some gardening as planned. However, a few days later the weather picked up a little and we are now starting to enjoy the outdoors a bit more.

6th MAY 2024

IAN JENKINS

We welcomed back the fabulous lan Jenkins 'The Entertainer for the Young at Heart'. 7th MAY 2024





THE PIANO MAN

To make good use of our brand-new piano, we invited Adi, 'The Piano Man' into Abbeycliffe to play for the

residents. 27th MAY 2024

Unfortunately consent for photos was not obtained.



Abbeycliffe to play for the OUR RESIENTS, PLEASE EMAIL info@abbeycliffecarehome.co.uk

BEER AND BOWLING in the garden was organised for those ladies and gents who wished to participate in a bit of competitive fun for Father's Day. 27th MAY 2024







IF ANYONE, OR ANYONE YOU

KNOW, CAN PLAY THE PIANO AND

YOGA

Our residents continue to enjoy our monthly Yoga classes with the 'Yoga Lady',

Hayley. 4th APRIL, 23rd MAY & 27th JUNE 2024



Our residents enjoyed rocking and rolling to Adeles Rock Duo performance.



ADELE'S ROCK DUO

29th JUNE 2024



OTHER NOTICES

A huge thank you to all our volunteers who came to Abbeycliffe. You all did a wonderful job helping the staff with their daily tasks and we appreciated your help.

The residents also enjoyed you being with us and would welcome you back any time.





5 YEARS OF SERVICE We are extremely proud of **LYNDSEY** for achieving her 5 years of Service. **BRONZE AWARD**

TRAINING

Well done to Nicola and Debs who have completed Advanced Oral Care Training.

On 25th June we had an external professional trainer come into Abbeycliffe to train all care staff in Medicines Administration. This foundation course was chosen with the primary purpose of training all care staff in applying tropical creams.

REPAIR WORK

Unfortunately, due to the concrete failing under the lounge flooring, we have had to cordon off areas in the lounge to repair the flooring.

We hope this will be fully repaired early July time and we apologies for any inconvenience caused.





A big happy retirement to our accountant Julie!!

All the directors, managers and a few old colleagues got together to raise a glass to thank her for

everything she's done since we opened in 2013 and everything for the directors prior to Abbeycliffe. She has also been a very good friend and shown nothing but support and commitment to us.



Her son Kris, who also came to celebrate, has now taken over her role and will undoubtedly do a fantastic job going forward.

Any accounts queries now need to be sent to:

accounts@abbeycliffecarehome.co.uk



NEW STARTERS

We welcome all Lauren and Isaac to the Abbeycliffe Family!





EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH

Every month the staff are asked to nominate a fellow employee for employee

of the month.
WELL DONE TO....









JUNE - SARAH, CARE ASSISTANT (DAYS)



Great 1

A huge well done to all managers and seniors for successfully passing the MEDICATION AUDIT with Future Care Pharmacy on 2nd May 2024. For another year running, we are extremely proud of successfully passing, and we hope this gives our residents and families comfort in knowing that we administer medications safely.

CONDOLENCES

The residents and staff and Abbeycliffe are sad to lose their dear friends...

Margaret G, Janet T & John C

Our deepest condolences go out to all their family and friends

Our memorial garden is open 24/7 if anyone wishes to use it.

NEW DINING ROOM CHAIRS!!

We are waiting on the delivery of 40 brand new modern dining room chairs. We hope to receive them early July!



THANK YOU FOR READING OUR NEWSLETTER

FOR ANY ENQUIRIES, PLEASE CONTACT FIONA OR HAYLEY ON 0161 8502851





50 SCHOOL STREET, RADCLIFFE, BURY M26 3BP.



